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Ormeau station upgrade
Construction commences
	Dates and hours of work
	Type of work

	From 11.30pm on Friday 11 until 3am on Monday 14 March 2016

Continuous work
	Assembly of scaffolding around the footbridge at Ormeau station.
This will involve 
· hand tools and power tools (including hammers, saws, chain tongs and drills)
· a generator and lighting towers
· use of an on-track vehicle
· a light crane with reversing beepers to assemble the scaffolding.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Materials will be delivered and assembled at the eastern end of the carpark between 7am and 5pm from Monday 29 February. 




Ormeau station has been identified as a priority station to receive an upgrade ahead of the 2018 Commonwealth Games. 
Changes to the station
Works will commence in March 2016 and are expected to be completed by mid to late 2016, weather and construction conditions permitting. The upgrade will deliver:
· improvements to the pedestrian footbridge including the removal of broken glass panels and replacement with laminated safety glass, painting of exterior surfaces and cleaning of gutters
· refurbishment of the existing staff facility
· upgraded CCTV, PIDs (Passenger Information Displays) and station lighting 
· repaint of all surfaces and upgrade of fixtures and fittings
· upgraded public amenities
· new signage throughout the station precinct.
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Construction impacts
Ormeau station will remain open for regular services throughout the upgrade. 
However, during construction various changes to station and platform access will occur. All changes will be communicated in advance and signage at the station will direct customers accordingly. 
Due to the complex nature of the work and the need to maintain ongoing rail services, after hours work will be required in addition to regular daytime activities. Residents and other stakeholders will be given advance notification of construction activities likely to cause impacts, including night or weekend works.
Queensland Rail apologises for the inconvenience and would like to thank customers and the community for their cooperation during this important project.
Keeping you informed
Queensland Rail is committed to keeping stakeholders and the community informed about this project. 
For more information, please call 13 16 17 between 8am and 5pm Monday to Friday, email communityengagement@qr.com.au or visit www.queenslandrail.com.au.
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